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Live Streaming and Video Conferencing – Policy  

 

Introduction 

Ysgol Esgob Morgan has the rights and needs of every child in mind when delivering 

distance learning. Home schooling looks different for every child, but some rules 

need to be the same.  

 

We promise to:  

 be punctual for all video-conferencing lessons/sessions 

 access the relevant files for each session in advance  

 make sure we have all power adaptors and devices ready before the 

lesson/session begins and are logged into the session 

 show respect for everyone in the online classroom 

 dress appropriately for all lessons/sessions, thinking about respect for others 

 ensure the location we log in from is appropriate  

 contribute to the sessions in a positive manner and not be disruptive at any 

time 

 not share images of the session or lesson 

 Sit in a quiet place with no distractions 

 Prepare what I want to say or ask 

 Wait my turn and listen to others 

 Use the chat area to ask any questions 

 Have an adult nearby (not in the call)  

 
 
 
 



Pupil Voice 
 
Here is what pupils at Ysgol Esgob Morgan decided are the main points to 
remember when video conferencing and live streaming  


